Alabama Campaign for Adolescent Sexual Health Resource Policy

The Alabama Campaign provides resources on its website, social media pages, eNewsletter,
and in-person. These resources are related to adolescent sexual health and the many topics
that intersect adolescent sexual health, including but not limited to - teen pregnancy, STls,
HIV, condoms, contraception, delaying sex, healthy relationships, boundaries, consent,
bodily autonomy, sexual health services, etc. While all resources provided by the Alabama
Campaign are carefully curated, providing these resources does not imply endorsement by
the Alabama Campaign and the opinions expressed do not necessarily represent the official
position, policies, or views of the Alabama Campaign.

The Alabama Campaign welcomes the suggestion of resources, especially from its partners.
However, we will not share the following resources:

- Resources that are outside the mission of the organization

- Resources that are medically inaccurate

- Resources that share negative and/or harmful messages about human sexuality

- Resources that share negative and/or harmful stereotypes about various populations
- Resources that share partisan political views

- Resources on sites whose primary focus is product sales

The Executive Director has final discretion over what resources are shared. They will use this
policy as a guideline but may ultimately choose not to share any resource they feel is not a
good fit for the organization and its brand.

If a third-party resource is shared on the Alabama Campaign website, the link will be checked
quarterly to ensure that the content remains congruent with this policy.

This policy was reviewed and approved by the Alabama Campaign Communications Board Committee
on 12/19/19



